Che Planning Conunisgion
Town of New Fairfield
New Fairfield, Connecticut 06812

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

The June 23, 2008 regularly scheduled meeting of the New Fairfield Planning
Commission has been cancelled. It has been rescheduled to Monday June 30, 2008
at 7:30pm in the New Fairfield Public Library.



